
From: AJ Lee  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 4:33 PM 
Subject: Post-Event Ethics Disclosure 

  
Hi, Lauren, 
  
I attended the Salesforce/DTI event today, and it was definitely reportable. I did not consume anything, 
but we had to sign off on the availability of $47 in lunch and snacks per attendee. I attached the final 
reminder about the event from this morning here too. 
  
On 3/19/24, I attended a meeting co-hosted by the City of Chicago’s DTI and Salesforce at the Salesforce 
Tower Chicago, 333 W Wolf Point Plaza, as part of my official duties with the City of Chicago. At this 
event, I accepted reasonable hosting as an event attendee. Please let me know if you need anything 
else. 
  
Thanks! 
AJ 
  
A.J. Lee 
he/him   
Assistant Commissioner, Finance & Administration  

  

  
  
 
 

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/bacp.html

